
 
Dear Friends: 

We are ready to make history together. 

Not Evil Just Wrong, the groundbreaking documentary film we have been working on for more than 

3 years will debut worldwide on October 18. 

It's not a traditional Hollywood premiere but an unprecedented, simultaneous private viewing in 

homes, churches and other gatherings all over America and the world.  

This is your official invitation to take part in this historic event. 

This is the documentary that exposes Al Gore and his global warming crusade. Exposes his distortions 

of science. Exposes his cynical fear mongering aimed at school children across the world. Exposes the 

risk he and other climate change radicals are posing to our liberty, our livelihoods and our nation's 

future. 

We predict this film will be a turning point in our struggle to stop suicidal policies like cap and trade. 

We believe the release is the next logical step in the grassroots "taxpayer revolt" that started on Tax 

Day last spring and led to one million frustrated Americans gathering in Washington a few weeks 

ago.  

We ask you to order your copy of Not Evil Just Wrong today in time to view this film with millions of 

others who will see the power of this documentary. (We think you will be present at the event 

historians will call the beginning of the end of America’s love affair with Al Gore’s climate hysteria.) 

More than that, we are asking you to purchase extra copies to help make sure thousands and 

potentially millions of people can see this amazing film on October 18. Especially young people, 

college and high school students who have been forced to watch An Inconvenient Truth and spoon-

fed global warming propaganda in their classrooms. 

Your investment today can help get Not Evil Just Wrong onto hundreds of college, high school and 

other campuses where it is desperately needed. This investment could well help change your 

country’s future. 

Take a few moments right now to see for yourself the power of this film by watching this preview: 

http://www.noteviljustwrong.com/premiere/ 

After you’ve seen the preview, order your personal copy, join the national viewing experience on 

October 18 and PLEASE help us get this film out to young people across the world.  

Thank you! 

Ann McElhinney and Phelim McAleer 
Co-creators 

Not Evil Just Wrong 


